
The final deadline for filing 7th Cycle
Facade Inspection reports is approaching
fast, and buildings with outstanding 
Safe With a Repair and Maintenance  
Program items will be downgraded to  
“Unsafe” by the Buildings Department.  
To fend off the SWARMP Thing, call RAND’s 
facade inspection team before it’s too late.  
The building you save may be your own.


